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Tuesday 19th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

EYFS and KS1 Nativity Costume Letter 
 
We are deep into rehearsals for our EYFS and KS1 Christmas production ‘Everyone Loves a Baby’ and are 
now able to confirm parts so that you can begin organising a costume for your child. 
 
EYFS: Berries and Acorns will be Stars. They can dress in star costumes or wear sparkly silver or gold 
outfits. 
 
Year 1 Maple: Maple class will be donkeys. They can wear a donkey costume or grey/brown top and 
leggings. 
 
Year 1 Beech: Beech class will be barn animals. They can choose their barn animal, but it must be one 
that would traditionally be found in the nativity scene. 
 
Year 2: Please ask your child what part they have been given and see your child’s class teacher if they are 
unsure. Costumes are as below: 
 

• Angels - Angel outfit or all white outfit with tinsel or a halo. 

• Angel Gabriel - Angel outfit or all white outfit with tinsel or a halo. 

• Narrators - Smart clothes / Party clothes.  

• Children - Pyjamas.  

• Mum / Dad - Normal clothes a mum or dad might wear. Dad to wear a tie. 

• Mary / Joseph - Traditional costumes. 

• Visitor / Grown-ups / Traveller / Photographer - Black clothes. 

• Three Wise Men - Traditional costumes with shiny crown. 

• Shepherds and Bill - Traditional costumes or brown/grey with head-dresses and shepherd crooks. 

• Innkeepers and their wives - Traditional costume (like the shepherd costume). 

• Sheep - White tops and black bottoms or sheep costumes.  

• Star - Star costume or silver/gold outfit and a star wand. 
 
 
If you have any questions, or are concerned about a costume, please see your child’s class teacher at the 
end of a school day. We look forward to sharing our production with you at St Matthias Church on the 16th 
December! 
 
Kind regards,  
 

The EYFS and KS1 Team 


